FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

; m City of Duluth Communications Office

[(rum ciT¥ ar| 411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802

D l I Ll | T I | 218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Don Ness, Mayor

e For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309
or Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

DATE: 06/06/2013
SUBJECT: New Gas Services Applications Closed
BY: Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator

New Gas Services Applications Closed

The City of Duluth would like to inform residents and businesses, due to an overwhelming
demand, the City will no longer accept applications for installation of new gas services to
existing homes and businesses for the year 2013. The City had budgeted $700,000 for gas work
and has already received enough applications to spend the entire budget. Applications for gas
service to newly constructed buildings will still be accepted. Homeowners may install gas
service at their own cost if they chose to do so or wait until 2014. Applications for 2014 will
continue to be accepted this year. For more information call Eric Schaffer, City of Duluth at

218-730-5072.



